HOSPITAL DISTRICT URGAN DESIGN FOROM MEETING MINUTES
Kaiser Building, Heyer Room

2045 Franklin Street, Denver, CO

Tuesday, October 27, 2009

5:30 pm

In attendance were:  Bob Hickman, Dave Webster, Al Davis, Molly Markert, Gary Branch, Charles Brantigan, Shalana Campfield, John Collison, Carla Madison, Ted Freedman, Jim Wiseman, Glen Sibley, Michael Henry, Paul Benington, Jep Seman, Mark Rogers and Lynn Moore.
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm.  The minutes were approved as read.

Essentially the entire agenda was focused on reports of the residential and hospital sub-committees.  Bob Hickman reported the results of the residential committee meeting.  They are summarized in the handout and the bullet point list.  The Forum would like to forward these to the appropriate people in the City for consideration and inclusion in the third draft of the new zoning code.

Lynn Moore led the discussion on the principals of hospital zoning.  She will update her document to reflect the contents of the discussion, and that will be forwarded to Deidre Oss for consideration for the third draft of the plan.

The Old Children’s Hospital Site:  Jep Seman reported that the Sisters are in the process of evaluating bids and plans for stabilizing the property and recapturing the landscaping and its irrigation system.  He will report further at the next meeting.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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